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Our school values are 

kindness, sharing and 

keep trying 
                                                   

Our hot dinners have been successful this term. Please 
continue to order your child’s meals in advance. 

Friday’s meals must be ordered before Thursday at 
2pm. 

Newsletter 

School Trip 
(Bluebells and Sunflower classes) 

Wednesday 27th March to    

Ulverston Hoad, Ford Park 

You will be receiving a letter about the trip 

next week. The trip will be during school time.  

We will be having our annual Easter Egg  Raffle 

at the end of term.   

Tickets for the raffle have been sent home this 

week. Please return them to school with your 

money for a chance to win. We are also asking 

for donations of Easter Eggs to go towards the 

raffle. Thank you! 

 

Understanding of the World Café 

Please come along to another one of 
our successful café’s at school on 

Thursday 21st March 

Parent  
Meetings 

will take place week   

commencing  

Monday 11th March—Buttercups  

Monday 18th Bluebells /Sunflowers 

 

We hope that you are 
enjoying looking at our 
new school website.  

You are able to subscribe to our 
calendar for updates on events in 
school. An email will be sent out 

explaining how to do this. 

It will alert you on everything hap-
pening at school. 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dress up as your favourite book 

character or wear your pyjamas! 

It is important you spend time  

reading a book to your child or  

letting them read to you even if it is 

only for 5 minutes a 

night! 

We break up 
for Easter  
holidays 
Thursday 

28th March 
We return to 

school on Tuesday 16th April 

 

Due to there not always being someone in our school office 
on a Friday, all calls will be diverted to Brisbane Park In-
fant School. Please continue to record your child’s absence 

as usual and this will be picked up by staff. 

BINGO NIGHT  
at British Legion Club on Tuesday 

19th March  
at 7.30pm 

 

Come along and join the fun! 

         Red Nose Day   Wear something red 

       Friday 15th March          £1 donation  


